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The Fire Horn, Inc. publicly announces protest of SOPA / PIPA

The Fire Horn, Inc., along with other organizations such as Google and The 
Wikimedia Foundation is announcing itʼs protest of the Stop Online Piracy Act (SOPA) 
and Protect IP Act (PIPA).  We believe that this legislation undermines and stifles the 
innovation that helps drive the economy of the United States.  In protest of this 
proposed legislation, TheFireHorn.com will display a blacked out logo and partially 
disable some marketing material for 24-48 hours.  The blackout will not have any effect 
on the day to day operations or services of The Fire Horn.

The Stop Online Piracy Act and Protect IP Act are seen as dangerous legislation 
by industry leaders across the United States and much of the international community.

The Fire Horn creates software and telephony solutions that allow police, 
firefighters, and other emergency responders to communicate within and outside of their 
agencies more effectively than ever.  Preston Louis Ursini is being made available for 
interview with regards to SOPA / PIPA.
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